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To Whom it may Concern:

As a 20 year Retiree and member of the Community — Port Elgin — | am in favour of the
location of the DGR at the Bruce Nuclear Site.

My experience has been that every precaution is taken when handling the Waste on the
Site. | as well as others were trained in every aspect of Safety when | worked in the
Nuclear Power Site at the Bruce. It was always the primary subject taken when we were
going to do any work. This was also the experience | had with every aspect of Ontario
Hydro. Consequently, | believe, that the Site was chosen after every aspect of Safety
was studied.

We are the people who have worked at the Bruce Nuclear Site and the people who
continue to live in this area without fear and with confidence that the DGR Safety
Programs are in place. We have been kept up to date by the members of the DGR for

the last several years at our Retiree Meetings.

| and others | have spoken to are in approval of the Ontario Power Generation — Deep
Geologic Repository Project.

Thank you.

Yvonne Keenan



